Lamkin, Baylen, EMNRD

From: Cherry, Tracie <Tracie_Cherry@xtoenergy.com>
Sent: Thursday, July 30, 2020 2:51 PM

To: Lamkin, Baylen, EMNRD

Subject: [EXT] SWD-2175 (CC SR 24 Ribeye SWD 1)
Hello Baylen.

I am not sure if word had filtered over to you about this pending SWD application; after additional review of the well
location, XTO Energy, Inc. has decided to withdraw the application. If plans change or an alternate location is decided
upon, XTO understands a new application and fee will need to be submitted through the NMOCD fee portal.

If you have any questions or need any additional information, please do not hesitate to get in touch with me.
Thank you for all your help and answering so many questions on this application Balyen.
Have a wonderful afternoon.

Tracie

Tracie J Cherry
Regulatory Coordinator
Direct number 432-221-7379
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